
 

June 11, 2021 

Dear Patient, 

We wish to announce that we are moving from our current Manahawkin office, located 
at 1301 RT 72 West to our new office located at 517 Rt 72 West Suite A.  

If you have an appointment scheduled with us on or after June 15,2021, you may see us 
at our new location. Designated patient parking is located in front of the building.  

If you have any questions or if you would like to make an appointment, please call 
AtlantiCare Physician Group Primary Care Mana 1301 at 609-597-7394 or the 
AtlantiCare Access Center at 1-888-569-1000.  

We look forward to caring for you in our new location. Thank you for choosing 
AtlantiCare.  

 Temporary office hours for Manahawkin Location at our new location: 

Monday:  8:00 AM – 4:00 PM  
Tuesday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM  
Wednesday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM  
 

Thursday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM  
Friday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
 

Wednesday and Thursday Evening hours (5:00 PM – 8:00 PM) as well as Saturday hours (8:00 
AM – 12:00 PM) will be held at our Mathistown Location (200A Mathistown Road, Little Egg 
Harbor, NJ, 08087). 

Please take note that we are requesting seven days for refill requests. It is your 
responsibility to call the office for refills. We are not accepting electronic requests from 
pharmacies until further notice.  

Sincerely,  

APG FMC Physicians  
John J. Kenny, D.O. 
William B. Glenn, D.O. 
Rosenio Medenilla, M.D. 
Michael Raguso-Failla, M.D. 
 

Toby Tracy, D.O. 
Caroline Mastro, M.D. 
Kimberly Hogan, M.D. 
Donna A. Hodgens N.P.  

 

 


